





Pre-orders are in CASE AMOUNTS only. (12 packages per case)
Troop proceeds will follow the same plan as all other cookies sold.
We can only guarantee product to troops who special order the GF cookies by October
20, 2023.
Cases that are pre-ordered will be distributed with the troop’s initial cookie order at
Service Unit (or Mega Drop) delivery. 
Caramel Chocolate Chip will not appear on the cookie order card.
Submit your troop order by visiting the Girl Scouts of Western New York’s website:
www.gswny.org. Order link is on the home page.

Girl Scouts of Western New York will offer a gluten free Girl Scout Cookie again this year.
Troops must pre-order their supply of Gluten Free Caramel Chocolate Chip cookies in
advance of our normal ordering and selling period. This pre-order is required by ABC
Bakers due to the special requirements of gluten free products. 

If your troop would like to order Gluten Free Caramel Chocolate Chip to sell during the
2024 Cookie Season, please read ALL the details below and submit your order by October
20, 2023. Payment will be due in April at the same time as all other varieties.

Questions? Contact us at 1.888.837.6410 or 
customercare@gswny.org
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https://gswny.wufoo.com/forms/2023-gluten-free-caramel-chocolate-chip/



